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Winston Gold Announces Temporary Management Change 
 
WINNIPEG, Manitoba, November 7th 2022 -- Winston Gold Corp. (“Winston Gold” 
or the “Corporation”) (CSE:WGC) (OTCQB:WGMCF). 
 
Dear Shareholders, 
 
Mr. Murray Nye, CEO of Winston Gold, will take a leave of absence to deal with a 
health issue for an undetermined period of time. 
 
In the interim, Joseph Carrabba, the Winston Gold chairman will assume the CEO 
duties until Mr. Nye can return to duty. 
 
We wish Mr. Nye well and a speedy recovery. 
Joseph Carrabba  
Chairman, Winston Gold 
 
About Winston Gold  
Winston Gold is a junior mining company focused on advancing high-grade, low 
cost mining opportunities into production. Towards that end, the Corporation has 
acquired the under-explored and under-exploited Winston Gold project near 
Helena, Montana.  
 
On Behalf Of The Board Of Directors Of The Corporation 
 
The CSE has neither approved nor disapproved the information contained herein. 
This news release does not constitute an offer to sell or a solicitation of an offer to 
buy any of the securities in the United States. The securities have not been and will 
not be registered under the United States Securities Act of 1933, as amended (the 
“U.S. Securities Act”), or any state securities laws and may not be offered or sold 



within the United States or to U.S. Persons unless registered under the U.S. 
Securities Act and applicable state securities laws or an exemption from such 
registration is available. 
 
For Further Information, Please Contact 
Joseph Carrabba, Chairman 
Email: Josephcarrabba@yahoo.com 


